
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 23, 2023 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Mitten. We also continued working on our winter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter M this week. We 
continued to work on number identification and counting with one to one 
correspondence and matching patterns.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made a mouse for the letter M. We 
made penguins and will be having fun with Mrs. Z in Sensory Motor 
Group on Thursday! We will also complete the letter M page in our letter 
book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  We will finish our unit based on the story The 
Mitten. We finish our winter theme and introduce the letter N. 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Even though we’ve had a wonderful winter 
so far, we would like to be prepared in case of an emergency school 
closing. If school closes due to weather, assignments will be posted on 
Seesaw Class at 8:00 AM. Earlier in the year, each student received a 
unique Seesaw code attached to a piece of red cardstock. This code will 
allow you to access our daily activities on Seesaw. It works best on a 
tablet, iPad or computer (It is difficult to use on a phone).  If you are 
unable to locate your Seesaw Class code, please let me know and I’ll 
send home a new code. Hopefully, we won’t have to use this but it’s 
best to be prepared!  
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Tuesday, February 7 – Student Erin’s Law Presentation 

 Friday, February 17 – Field Trip to Oak Lawn Children’s Museum 

– more details to follow.  

 Monday, February 20 – No School – President’s Day 

 Wednesday, March 8 – Remote Learning Day for Early 

Childhood/Preschool students 

 Thursday, March 9 – Spring Picture Day 

 Friday, March 10 – No Early Childhood/Preschool classes – 

District Early Dismissal Day 

 Monday, March 27-Tuesday, April 4 – Spring Break 

 


